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SUBMISSION CONTENT: 

-- 

End of Life Choices Enquiry 
 
Although I am not a Victorian resident I believe that any policy which concerns Assisted Dying or 
Voluntary Euthanaesia is of great importance to all Australian citizens. The wishes of individuals, who may 
be experiencing the loss of quality and enjoyment of life because of permanent disablement or painful 
suffering, should be given consideration and their choice to end their life is they wish should be respected. 
In Switzerland, Netherlands and Oregon State USA this practice has been working successfully and without 
exploitation. The argument that the situation may be exploited by relatives or the medical profession is 
spurious. 

-- 
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